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Harry Bosch
Relentless cop
Harry Bosch teams
up with an equally
driven colleague
Lucy Soto to work
two cold cases.
That's the essential
premise for The
Burning Room -
another of the very
enjoyable Bosch
novels where
politics and crime

Page 2/32



File Type PDF
The Burning
Room Harry
Bosch 19
Michael
Connelly

seem inextricably
linked in Los
Angeles. Connelly
drives the story
with skill and a
detailed knowledge
of criminal law and
police procedure.

The Burning Room
(Harry Bosch
Series):
Amazon.co.uk ...
The Burning Room
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is a disappointing
novel, the latest in
an otherwise
riveting long line of
Bosch works.
Perhaps Connelly
has grown tired of
Bosch’s impending
retirement or
Connelly has
simply become
disillusioned with
the bureaucratic
impediments
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facing the LAPD
(which the novel
certainly suggests).

The Burning Room
(Harry Bosch
Novel):
Amazon.co.uk ...
The Burning Room
is a disappointing
novel, the latest in
an otherwise
riveting long line of
Bosch works.
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Perhaps Connelly
has grown tired of
Bosch’s impending
retirement or
Connelly has
simply become
disillusioned with
the bureaucratic
impediments
facing the LAPD
(which the novel
certainly suggests).

The Burning Room
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(Harry Bosch):
Amazon.co.uk:
Connelly ...
The Burning Room.
The concept of
solving a 10 year-
old murder when
the victim has just
died, is interest
grabbing enough.
To see an old
favourite, Harry
Bosch, do this with
his new, intriguing

Page 7/32



File Type PDF
The Burning
Room Harry
Bosch 19
Michael
Connelly

partner, Lucia Soto,
without the
distraction of
jumping into bed
and the whole love
story, is refreshing.
(Let others do the
romance tales.)

The Burning Room
(Harry Bosch Book
17) eBook:
Connelly ...
The Burning Room
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is the 27th novel
written by Michael
Connelly, and the
seventeenth to
feature LAPD
detective Harry
Bosch. The book
was released on 3
November 2014 in
the United States
and Canada, and
on 6 November
2014 in the United
Kingdom, Ireland,
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Australia and New
Zealand.

The Burning Room
| Harry Bosch Wiki |
Fandom
The Burning Room
is the 17th book in
the Harry Bosch
series set in LA,
and maintains the
quality we have
come to expect
from Mr Connelly,
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even though the
plots have started
to become a little
repetitive. While
it’s preferable to
read them in order
for the character
evolution, each one
is a separate
mystery.

The Burning Room
(Harry Bosch, #17;
Harry Bosch
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Universe, #26)
This is an unofficial
Summary &
Analysis of The
Burning Room.
Michael Connelly’s
The Burning Room,
follows the story of
Los Angeles Police
Department
detective Harry
Bosch as he and a
new partner, Lucia
Soto, investigate in
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tandem the death
of a mariachi
musician shot s

The Burning Room:
by Michael
Connelly (A Harry
Bosch Novel ...
The Burning Room
is the 27th novel
by American crime
author Michael
Connelly, and the
seventeenth novel
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featuring Los
Angeles Police
Department
detective Harry
Bosch. The book
was published by
Little, Brown and
Company on
November 3, 2014.
Plot

The Burning Room
- Wikipedia
"The Burning
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Room" is Harry
Bosch (and Michael
Connelly) at his
very finest. There
is nothing
contrived or
artificial in the plot,
the characters are
sharply-drawn
when required, and
sufficiently murky
when not.

The Burning Room
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(A Harry Bosch
Novel, 17):
Connelly ...
Relentless cop
Harry Bosch teams
up with an equally
driven colleague
Lucy Soto to work
two cold cases.
That's the essential
premise for The
Burning Room -
another of the very
enjoyable Bosch
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novels where
politics and crime
seem inextricably
linked in Los
Angeles.

Amazon.com: The
Burning Room
(Harry Bosch)
(9781455524198
...
In The Burning
Room, Bosch is
carrying a Glock
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30, .45 ACP caliber,
semi-automatic
pistol and using the
Kimber as his
backup gun. In
Dark Sacred Night,
Bosch carries a
Smith & Wesson
Model 15 Combat
Masterpiece .38
Special. It is
referred to as the
revolver he carried
as a patrol officer
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in the past.

Harry Bosch -
Wikipedia
Home » Novels »
The Burning Room
(2014) In the
LAPD’s Open-
Unsolved Unit, not
many murder
victims die a
decade after the
crime. So when a
man succumbs to
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complications from
being shot by a
stray bullet ten
years earlier,
Bosch catches a
case in which the
body is still fresh,
but any other clues
are virtually
nonexistent.

The Burning Room
(2014) - Michael
Connelly
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The Burning Room.
The concept of
solving a 10 year-
old murder when
the victim has just
died, is interest
grabbing enough.
To see an old
favourite, Harry
Bosch, do this with
his new, intriguing
partner, Lucia Soto,
without the
distraction of
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jumping into bed
and the whole love
story, is refreshing.
(Let others do the
romance tales.)

The Burning Room
(Harry Bosch)
eBook: Connelly,
Michael ...
The Burning Room
is the best Bosch
book in years, not
only because of its
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sharp dialogue and
fast-paced
detective wizardry,
but also because it
neither dawdles
nor lets Harry get
moody…The
Burning Room finds
Harry in his highest
gear, making every
minute of police
work count. And it
gives him just the
kind of crazily
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convoluted case
that fans of
detective fiction
love. The New York
Times - Janet
Maslin ★
09/08/2014 An
autopsy opens
Edgar-winner
Connelly’s superb
19th Harry Bosch
...

The Burning Room
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(Harry Bosch Series
#17) by Michael ...
Wow, Harry Bosch
is getting old. The
Burning Room
looks like it will
mark the end of his
LAPD career, and
although it is - as
ever - a perfectly
competent police
procedural novel, it
is not a gripping
thriller. Part of the
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problem has been
around for a while,
by placing Harry
within the Open-
Unsolved unit of
the LAPD, Michael
Connelly strips ...

Amazon.co.uk:Cust
omer reviews: The
Burning Room
(Harry ...
Wow, Harry Bosch
is getting old. The
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Burning Room
looks like it will
mark the end of his
LAPD career, and
although it is - as
ever - a perfectly
competent police
procedural novel, it
is not a gripping
thriller. Part of the
problem has been
around for a while,
by placing Harry
within the Open-
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Unsolved unit of
the LAPD, Michael
Connelly strips ...

Amazon.co.uk:Cust
omer reviews: The
Burning Room
(Harry ...
The Burning Room
(Harry Bosch
Series)

The Burning Room
(Harry Bosch
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Series) by Michael
Connelly ...
In this #1 New York
Timesbestseller,
Detective Harry
Bosch and his
rookie partner
investigate a cold
case that gets very
hot... very fast. In
the LAPD's Open-
Unsolved Unit, not
many murder
victims die almost
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a decade after the
crime.

9781455524198:
The Burning Room
(Harry Bosch) -
AbeBooks ...
The Burning Room
Q & A. Home » The
Burning Room
(2014) » The
Burning Room Q &
A. 5 Questions For
Michael Connelly
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About The Burning
Room. Question:
The Burning Room
is your 19 th Harry
Bosch novel (and
your 27 th novel
overall.) What is it
about Harry Bosch
that keeps drawing
you back to write
about him again?
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